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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

MTBPS 2017: MEDIA WORKSHOP  

 

 

National Treasury has identified a need to facilitate a conversation between journalists and 

departmental senior officials, that will assist journalists with navigating the MTBPS 

documents. The conversation will happen in the form of a media workshop. The workshop is 

aimed at improving quality reporting by assisting journalists to analyse the MTBPS 

documents.  

 

The workshop is in recognition that the period provided to go through the information on the 

day of MTBPS is limited for media to grasp the key issues in relation to the current economic 

climate and financial management imperatives.  

 

In light of the above, National Treasury invites media to a pre-MTBPS workshop. 

 

Details of the workshop are as follows: 

Date : 24 October 2017  

 

Venue : Imbizo Media Centre, Parliament  

  

Time : 14:00-16:00 

 

Please note this is not an opportunity for interviews nor is it a briefing on what will be 
presented on the MTBPS. The workshop is off the record. 
 
For preparation purposes please indicate your attendance by RSVP’ing to 
zwikhodo.singo@treasury.gov.za  by 18 October 2017. 
 
 

Issued on behalf of National Treasury 

Date: 18 September 2017 
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